
 
Charging Policy 

 
 

Charging policy At Salisbury we try to keep 

charges to children and parents to a minimum. 

However, there are some items for which we must 

charge.  

  

When children go on educational visits we ask for a 

contribution toward the outing, children will not be 

prevented from attending if they cannot contribute, 

but if we cannot cover the cost of the visit it will 

have to be cancelled.  

 

When children lose books, or damage books 

beyond repair we ask for the full cost of the book.  

 

Children are able to purchase a reading folder from 

the school to keep their books safe.  

 


